
I-81 Corridor Improvement Program
Safety improvements northbound between 
exit 72 and mile marker 73.4 (Wytheville) 

 

 
 

 

 
   
 

    
   

   
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
  

     
  

Design Public Hearing 

Tuesday, July 11, 2023, 4 – 6 p.m. 
Wytheville Meeting Center 

333 Community Blvd., Wytheville, Virginia 24382 
https://www.publicinput.com/h7335 

Find out about the proposed plans to improve safety where I-81 meets I-77 toward West Virginia. 
The project includes extending the off ramp from I-81 north onto I-77 north and extending the off 
ramp from I-77 south onto I-81 south; constructing a lane between southbound I-77 exit 41 
(Peppers Ferry Road) and the I-81 southbound off ramp; and replacing the I-81 bridges over 
Peppers Ferry Road and the I-81 northbound bridge over I-77 north. 

Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental Policy Act documentation in 
the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion at the public hearing or at VDOT’s Bristol 
District Office located at 2111 Bonham Road in Bristol, 276-669-6151, 800-FOR-ROAD, or 
TTY/TDD 711.  Please call ahead to assure the appropriate personnel are available to answer 
your questions.  

Property impact information, relocation assistance policies, and tentative construction schedules 
are available for your review at the above addresses and will be available at the public hearing. 

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit them by July 21, 2023, to Mr. 
Robert Leonard, P.E., VDOT Project Manager, 2111 Bonham Road, Bristol, VA 24201. You may 
also e-mail your comments to bristolinfo@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “I-81 / I-77 
Interchange Project” in the subject line. 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in 
accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more 
information in regard to you civil rights on this project or need special assistance for persons 
with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact Robert Leonard at the phone number 
listed above.  

State Project: 0081-139-265, B604, B605, B606, C501, P101, R201  UPC: 122267   Federal Project: NHPP-0081(415) 
To: mile post 72 northbound From: mile post 73.4 northbound 

In the event of inclement weather, the public hearing will be held July 13, 2023, at the same location. 
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